


 

 

 

 

To:  John McDonough, City Manager 

From:  Ronnie Young, Recreation & Parks Director          

Date: May 28, 2013 for Submission into the June 4, City Council Agenda 

Description:   Request Award of Synthetic Turf Installation Contract    
                            

 

Recommendation:   

The Recreation & Parks Department recommends that approval of an installation contract for 
synthetic turf at Dunwoody Springs Elementary School be offered to Shaw Sports Turf at a 
cost of $487,987.00.   

Background:  

The project was offered for public bid through our procurement division.  The Bid Tabulation for 
ITB # 13-048, Dunwoody Springs ES Turf Field Renovation, is attached for reference.  Four 
bids were recorded resulting in the recommendation above for the low bidder.  The project 
budget amount is $550,000.00. 

Alternative: 

Accept or not accept the recommendation. 

Final Impact: 

The new synthetic field will allow thousands of Sandy Springs residents of all ages a 24/7 
athletic field that will accommodate soccer, kickball, football, lacrosse and elementary school 
recess. 

 
 

 




